
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

In a God-centered environment, rooted in the Catholic faith, we strive to cultivate the intrinsic talents of each individual to become lifelong learners 

who possess the spiritual, personal, and intellectual skills necessary to navigate life’s challenges.   

(Pope John Paul II High School Vision) 

 
 

Limerick Protective Response Plan 
 

      ____________________________________                ____________________ 

                      Student  Name                                                    Student Grade 

 

 

Pope John Paul II High School has developed plans to protect students should an incident at Limerick 

Generating Station require a protective response. Normally, schools will close before any protective actions are 

necessary; however, in the event that sheltering or evacuation is necessary, PJP has plans for accomplishing 

those protective actions. Communication with parents and guardians during emergencies will take place through 

the School Messenger telephone broadcast system. In the event of an emergency, please do not call the school 

or your child’s cell phone so that we can maintain open communication with emergency officials. To make the 

plans effective, your cooperation is essential. 

 

If an advisory to shelter is given, students will remain in the school building. Students will not dismiss until the 

shelter advisory is lifted.  PLEASE DO NOT ATTEMPT TO PICK UP YOUR CHILDREN because it is 

important for everyone to remain inside during a shelter advisory. According to Montgomery County 

Department of Public Safety, no one may be admitted into the building to prevent contamination. 

  

If evacuation is necessary and there is not sufficient time to send children home and complete the normal daily 

dismissal schedule, students will be transported to a “HOST” school.  The host school for Pope John Paul II 

High School is Archbishop John Carroll High School located on 211 Matson Ford Road in Radnor, PA.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT ATTEMPT TO PICK UP YOUR CHILDREN AT PJP.  It is important that school 

driveways and access routes remain open for buses.  In addition, when evacuation is required, the school is 

concerned that an evacuation be safe and orderly, that we maintain an accurate attendance throughout the 

operation, and that parents/guardians be reunited with their students as quickly and conveniently as possible. 

School staff will accompany students during the evacuation and will remain until all students are picked-up.  

Students will only be released to parents or the individuals included on the Authorization for Student Pick-up 

form. Your authorization will remain in effect only during the 2023-2024 school year.  

 

 

My signature below indicates that I have read and understand the procedures in the event of a Limerick 

Generation Station emergency. 

 

            ______________                      ______________________________ 

                    Date                                       Signature Parent/Guardian                                                    
 


